
CRA Newsletter, 5-20-2019 
  
Message from the Principal 
Hello Everyone, 
        As the year closes I want to let everyone know about staffing changes for next year. 
Mr. Thorpe in 5th grade is leaving to work at a school close to where he lives.  Mrs. Hazen, one of our 4th 
grade teachers will be moving to 5th grade.  Filling the vacancy in 4th grade will be Ms. Schaub.  She has 
taught at Carden School and has a Master’s Degree in Education. 
       Lori Brown, one of our special education teachers will be leaving, and taking her place is Ms. 
Bergin.  Ms. Bergin has taught special education at Woodrow Wilson Elementary in Granite School 
District for the last three years.  She also is completing a Masters of Education. 
       A reminder that if you have secondary students in Granite District, they will be out of school next 
week during our final week of school.  Please remind them not to visit CRA during school hours next 
week. 
       Kent Fuller, Principal 
  
Board Brief 
       Last week on Thursday evening the Annual Board of Trustees Meeting was held.  Mr. Fuller discussed 

the school goals for the year.  Dave Garrett discussed the school facility and grounds.  A complete list of 

agenda items and board meeting minutes will be posted on the CRA website within a few days. 
       We have two board members leaving the board and two new board members joining.   
       We would like to acknowledge our board members that have completed their terms of service – Dave 

Gisseman and Sue Astle.  We thank them for their contributions and service to the Board of Trustees.  We 

deeply appreciate all the hours they have spent volunteering to serve Canyon Rim Academy. 
       Two new Board members were introduced.  Joining us will be Nicole Handy and David Hillyard.  We 

welcome them to the Board of Trustees! 
  
Music Programs 
There are a few music programs this week that parents are welcome and invited to attend.   

Parents, if your child participates in The Early Bird Beginning Chorus, they are having a mini-
concert is this Friday, May 24th at 8:00 a.m. in the Music Room, Room 1.  
The 4th grade students will have their Utah History Music Informance this Wednesday, May 
22 at 2:30 p.m. in the Multipurpose Room.   
The 5th grade students will perform their Patriotic Program this Thursday, May 23 at 2:30 p.m. 
in the Multipurpose Room.   

  

END OF THE YEAR LUNCH BALANCES 

Do you know if your child has enough lunch money to last through the end of 

the year? We can help!! Call the office or check online. They should have $18.00 if 

they eat daily.  Any extra carries over to next year.  We still have some great 
menus before the last day! 
  
Library Books Due 
All library books were due last week. Please help your child to find their books or pay the 
replacement cost. All fines or replacement costs for books are due this Thursday, May 23rd.   
  

**This is the last week to donate dried up markers for the Kindergarten Service 

Project.** 

Please put them in the collection box just outside the office by Friday. 



  
Plans Changed? 
We know that sometimes life happens and plans change.  If your family has suddenly found that 
you are moving, or plans have changed and your student/s will not be attending CRA next year, 
please notify the office ASAP.   

  
CALENDAR 
Wednesday, May 22:  4th grade Utah History Music Informance at 2:30, Multipurpose Room.   
Thursday, May 23:      5th Patriotic Program for parents, 2:30 p.m. 
Friday, May 24:           Early Bird Chorus Program, 8:00 a.m., Room 1 
Monday, May 27:        NO SCHOOL, Memorial Day 
Wednesday, May 29:  Field Day, Non-Uniform Day 
Friday, May 31:           Year End Concert in the Park, 9:00 a.m. Parents Invited! 
                                    Non-Uniform Day         
  
  

  

 
 
  
 


